
 NEWSLETTER 
What’s new?

Our OPAL Expectations

Donation Requests

St. Michael’s 

Over the half term there have been some big
changes to our field with the introduction of several
new play areas. We are seeing some amazing
collaborative and imaginative play from the children
in all the areas. We have had some great feedback
and lots of ideas of what else to include and
introduce to the outdoor area.  

Share and Care
Choose it, Use it, Put it Away
Keep yourself and others safe 

All children need an additional pair of
footwear in school, ideally this should be a

pair of wellies.

If anyone has any additional pairs that
they are able to donate as spares they

would be greatly appreciated. 

Reminders

Old mobile phones & cameras
Biscuit cutters
Small figures 

Hats for dressing up 
Board games
Kitchen utensils 


